


In my first year serving 
as your Assemblyman, 
I traveled to Albany 
regularly to defend the 
interests of our region, 
working to put small 

businesses, working families, veterans, 
and our constitutional rights first. I fought 
to ensure our area received our fair share 
in state funding for local roads, schools, 
water quality projects and more, while 
leading efforts to hold the line on taxes. 
During this COVID-19 impacted year, 
which has been difficult for so many, it 
has been a privilege to serve our 131st 
District and work on your behalf.

For any questions or concerns  about  state matters, please contact Assemblyman Jeff Gallahan at:
70 Elizabeth Blackwell St., Geneva, NY 14456 • 315-781-2030  •  gallahanj@nyassembly.gov


